
 

 

HAMPTON, Ga. (Jan. 22, 2015) – A small lake covering one of the nearly 900 acres that make up Atlanta Motor 
Speedway has a new name. Inspired by a pair of ever-present residents of the bird variety who have made a home 
out of its cozy confines and grassy banks, the AMS staff has dubbed the lake within the unreserved tent 
campground near the oval’s fourth turn “Swan Lake.” 

While visitors of many species frequent the lake for its convenient water access, feeding grounds and nearby 
jogging trail, its full-time residents, male and female swans affectionately known around AMS as Ricky and Danica, 
can be seen most days feeding, floating and frolicking – as all swans do – in and around the lake’s shoreline. 

But Ricky and Danica are just a small portion of the abundant wildlife population at AMS, which includes several 
hundred geese, an abundance of fish, the occasional wandering deer and a small group of cats, including Shaky 
Leg, the courageous feline who infamously scampered across the track in front of Kevin Harvick during last year’s 
Oral-B USA 500. 

Race fans can read all about Swan Lake and stay up to date with all the exciting Atlanta Motor Speedway news by 
signing up for the email newsletter here or by visiting the Atlanta Motor Speedway website 
at www.atlantamotorspeedway.com. 

NASCAR racing returns to Atlanta Motor Speedway Feb. 26 through March 1 for the Folds of Honor QuikTrip 500 
weekend. For more information or to purchase tickets today, call the AMS ticket office at (770) 946-4211, (877) 9-
AMS-TIX or visit www.atlantamotorspeedway.com. 
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